Letters from readers

The Clinton impeachment and the World Socialist Web Site

3 February 1999

Dear Editor:

I just wanted to congratulate you on your most recent article on the Republican coup d'etat. I have never read such a concise, dead-on-target analysis of the issues at hand. Thanks for being a voice of reason in this sea of madness.

J.F.

To the editor:

Thank you for your article, IT IS THE TRUTH, THE WHOLE TRUTH, AND NOTHING BUT THE TRUTH. Thank God we have people that see through this farce, and have the courage to express their thoughts to the World. I know the President did wrong with Monica, but this IS A PRIVATE AFFAIR.

B.J.

Hemet, CA

To the editor:

Very impressive and informative web site. I'll put this site on my favorite places list on my computer. Good luck to the Socialist Equality Party in all its endeavors.

G.O.

To Whom it May Concern,

Good Afternoon. I wanted to take this opportunity to say "Thank You" for delivering the news and commentary from a socialist perspective. I think in a world where the media puts spins on top of spins, it is refreshing to read about the things that should concern us as a people, not just the headlines, but the stories and consequences derived from those headlines. Thanks again.

D.R.



To contact the WSWS and the Socialist Equality Party visit:

wsws.org/contact